
 
The Rhode Island Federation of Garden Clubs, Inc. 

 

Penny Pines Collection Form 
 
 

 
Please complete this form and return with your Penny Pines donation.  Thank you for your participation 
in this program that helps plant, protect and promote the beauty of our country. 
 
 

Make checks payable to:  Rhode Island Federation of Garden Clubs, Inc. (or RIFGC, Inc.) 
 
Name of Club  _____________________________________________________________________________  
 
Contact Name ____________________________________  Phone No.  ______________________________ 
 
Address __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City ________________________________________________ State ___________  ZIP _________________ 
 
Total $ Amount Enclosed  $_____________________ 
 
National Forest or State this donation is to benefit ______________________________________________ 
 
For each increment of $68.00, you can choose to honor or memorialize an individual or individuals.   
     □ In Honor of    □ In Memory of ___________________________________________________ 

     □ In Honor of    □ In Memory of ___________________________________________________ 

     □ In Honor of    □ In Memory of ___________________________________________________ 
 
 
Mail check and this completed form to: 
 

Paul Nunes, Treasurer 
Rhode Island Federation of Garden Clubs, Inc. 

920 County Street 
Seekonk, MA  02771 

 
 
 
 
 
Donations for Penny Pines will be submitted to National Garden Clubs by the 
Rhode Island Federation of Garden Clubs to be used by the USDA Forest 
Service or State Forester to replant burnt or otherwise damaged trees in 
conjunction with federal funds.  Seedling trees are native to the particular 
region of planting and are not necessarily of the pine variety.  


